
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

NOTICE OF PROPOSED 2026 STRATEGIC BUDGET 
 

OF PLATTE RIVER POWER AUTHORITY 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN in accordance with the Local Government Budget Law of 

Colorado, CRS §§ 29-1-101, et seq., that: (1) a proposed strategic budget for the year 2026 has 

been submitted to the Board of Directors (Board) of Platte River Power Authority (Platte River); 

(2) a copy of the proposed budget is available for inspection by the public online at www.prpa.org 

and at the offices of Platte River, 2000 East Horsetooth Road, Fort Collins, Colorado; (3) the 

Board will consider adopting the proposed budget on December 11, 2025, following a public 

hearing during the regular meeting of the Board to be held at Rawhide Energy Station, 2700 E 

County Road 82, Wellington, Colorado, on October 30, 2025, at 9:00 a.m.; and (4) any elector of 

Platte River (that is, anyone receiving electric service from Platte River’s owner communities of 

Estes Park, Fort Collins, Longmont or Loveland) may, at any time before the Board’s final adoption 

of the budget, file or register comments, observations, recommendations or objections to the 

proposed budget.   

For additional information, contact Jason Harris, Senior Manager, Financial Reporting and 

Budget, at (970) 599-1419. 

Dated: September 24, 2025 

      By order of the Board of Directors 

      PLATTE RIVER POWER AUTHORITY 

 
      By: Jason Frisbie 
       General Manager/CEO 
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